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Greenway & Trail Users Advisory Group (GTUAG) 
Meeting Notes 

Tuesday, March 12, 2013 - 7:00 PM  
GF Park District, 1210 7 th Avenue South, Grand Forks, ND  

 
Teri Kouba, MPO 
Stephanie Erickson, MPO 
Nikki Seabloom 
Jane Croeker 
Art Young 
Dick O’Connor 
Judy Bernat 
Kristi Bernat 

Dave Lambeth 
Matt Burton-Kelly 
Aaron Kennedy 
Dave Sears 
Matt Yavarow, engineering 
Dan Splichal 
Kim Greendahl, City of GF 

 
I. Old Business 

a. Green Lanes: A group of city employees and representatives from the GTUAG will be 
meeting on March 18. The meeting will focus on the possibility of incorporating Green 
Lanes into the current bikeway system. The goal of the Green Lanes request is to provide 
better visual definition of bike lanes, reinforce cycling as a method of transportation, and 
provide a welcoming environment for cyclists. The group would like to explore all ideas 
for incorporating Green Lanes into the current facilities. The group would also like to 
consider green arrows symbols on the road to remind cyclists which direction they should 
travel in lanes.  

b. Special project requests 
i. Boathouse proposal: Nothing has been submitted to staff for consideration yet. 

The planning group will bring forward a package with a draft lease, site needs, 
and any monetary needs for consideration by GF City Council. 

ii. Bocce ball courts:  This item was tabled until the April Greenway Technical 
Committee staff meeting. An electronic survey will also be available online to 
allow for comments from the public. 

iii. Disc golf at Riverside Park: The local disc golf association has submitted a 
revised map of the proposed area for this project. This map will be posted on 
greenway website for public review. An electronic survey will be available online 
to allow for comments from the public. All comments will be shared with the 
Service & Safety Committee. 

 
II. New Business 

a. On-Street usage for the Bike and Pedestrian Plan : Teri shared the MPO Bike and 
Pedestrian Street Study. The MPO will be updating the current Long-Range 
Transportation Plan and will be looking for input from the group. 

 
 

III. Next meeting date: 7:00 pm, Tuesday, April 9, 2013 at the Grand Forks Park District, 1210 7 th 

Avenue South 
 

Submitted by: Kim Greendahl, Greenway Specialist, City of Grand Forks 
 
Supporting documents: Bike and Pedestrian Street Study March 2013 


